
Bennington Water/Sewer Commissioners’ Meeting 

April 11, 2023 at 4:00 PM 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Present: Tyler Howe, Dennis McKenney, Matt Miller, Melissa Clark 

Tyler opened the meeting at 4:07 pm. 

New Meters – Matt reports that 35 meters have been changed over. He said that he still needs 

residents to call to schedules appointments to get their meters installed. It was suggested that a 

note go in with the next billing to remind residents to call. Matt advised he will ask Zack to put it 

on the Fire Department sign board. Melissa suggested a reminder go on Facebook. Discussion 

about quick reads and accurate readings with the new meters took place. 

Snow Storm (week of 3/14) – Matt reported that the Bennington well was running for both 

towns during, and for almost a week after, the snow storm that occurred on 3/14/23.  

Electric Bills – the monthly Eversource bill for the Town Water Well was discussed. After Zack 

reached out to Eversource regarding how high the bills were for a few months in a row, there is 

now a credit on our bill. 

Flushing-Matt advised they would be flushing hydrants on April 27th. He said Zack will make sure 

it gets put on the Fire Department sign. It was suggested it be put on Facebook as well. 

Tyler made a motion to accept the minutes from the last meeting. Melissa seconded the motion. 

With nothing further, Tyler adjourned the meeting at 4:30pm, the next meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday, May 9, 2023 at 4:00 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathy McGillicuddy, rent collector 


